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FPAN staff participated in 63 distinct events/activities during October-December 2015 serving a total of 

2,316 individuals in Florida archaeology outreach and education.   

 
Quarter Highlights  

 

 For the third year in a row staff of the Central Regional Center have been asked to lead an 

archaeology hike of the Ferndale Preserve in Lake County. Situated adjacent to Lake Apopka, the 

Ferndale Preserve is part of the Lake County Parks and Trails Division. We’re happy to continue a 

great partnership with Lake County and look to expand on the partnership in 2016.   

 History Bike Gainesville took advantage of the cooler Decemeber weather offering a tour of the 

University of Florida’s campus. A healthy group of riders enjoyed learning about the history of 

campus, its historic structures and some of the archaeological sites recorded throughout the 

grounds.                       

 FPAN staff in both regions presented the public with updated exhibits at two state parks. Staff 

created and installed permanent exhibits in the Ybor City State Park Museum and the Crystal 

River Archaeological State Park.   


